
    
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 College Tuesday:   
Wear your college gear!  
 
Fridays are Norman Pride Days! 
Wear your orange and black! 
Go Normans! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Students who sing, rap, play instruments, or are a part of a band, sign up to be on our KBEV music show!  
 
Showcase your talent and feel like a star. Come by KBEV at lunch to sign up, ask for producer Zhaki 
Bangura.   
 
NHS Seniors! DATE CHANGE! The next meeting will be the NHS election! Tuesday, December 18th in room 284. 
Candidate statements will be available for anyone from December 4-18. Attendance/participation is required!” 
Date change is due to Albion street. 
 
Juniors and Seniors:   If you are interested in signing up for the WLA Psychology 1 class, bring your 
completed WLA Application for Admission AND your Supplemental Application for Admission to the 
College Center today at 3:00 p.m. 
 
Attention NAHS members, if you are planning to help set up the show on Monday the 10th, come by Mr. 
Federman’s room (262) to get a change of schedule form for your teachers to sign. 
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Attention all students  
parking on campus!!! 

 
 You must have your permit visible and 

posted in the rear mirror (not flipped 
over or behind another permit) 

 
 If someone is parked in your spot. You 

need to report that person. Please do so 
in House B or email us at 
mbuckley@bhusd.org 

 
 You must park in your assigned 

parking spot  (Not in the visitor, staff 
parking or reserved spaces – LOT B 1-
5, LOT C 223-228, LOT PE 260-270 
and 273-278) 
 

 You may be subject to being ticketed if 
you violate any of the above rules 

SCHEDULE FOR THE WEEK 
 
Monday: Regular Schedule 
Tuesday: Regular Schedule 
Wednesday: Regular Schedule 
Thursday: Regular Schedule 
Friday: Regular Schedule  



 
 
 
 
 
 
Get your HOLIDAY GRAMS! 
$1 at nutrition Dec 10-14 or until they sell out! 
Full sized candy! 
 
Help Hawthorne School! 
Hawthorne School has been nominated for a grant from The Clorox Company in hopes of securing up to $50,000 
in funding. We are asking our extended Hawthorne community to show its support. Anyone who is 13 years of age 
or older can vote once a day online and once a day by text messaging.  
PLEASE VOTE DAILY FROM NOW UNTIL DECEMBER 12 TO HELP OUR SCHOOL WIN. 
 
TEXT 1813pbf to 95248. or  
VISIT THE WEBSITE https://powerabrightfuture.clorox.com/nominees/detail/?nid=1813 
 
PLEASE SHARE THIS INFORMATION WITH YOUR FRIENDS AND FAMILY AND POST THIS INFORMATION ON 
YOUR FACEBOOK PAGE. 
 
"Hey Normans! Come to Profe's room 286 on the first Friday over this month to change a book you have already 
read for a new one! Also come and learn about great community service opportunities! Board positions are still 
open! Hope to see you there!  
 
First annual Capture the Flag tournament starts FRIDAY on the front lawn! 
Games will continue on Tuesday, December 11th and then Tuesday, December 18th See you there! 
 
Get ready NORMANS!  Get your Beverly Apparel for rock bottom prices!  Garage Sale in front of the Library 
on Monday, December 17th at lunch!   
 
Attention Artists: If you submitted an artwork for the NAHS exhibition, “ A Breath of Fresh Art” last spring, we 
still have quite a few pieces to be returned to you. Please see Mr. Federman in room 262 to pick up your artwork. 
 
Attention Artists: A brand new NAHS exhibition is beginning our theme and title is: “Movement & Light”, 
Applications will be available Wednesday, 28th in any art teacher classrooms they are due on Friday Dec. 7th 
The show will be going up, Dec 10th. This is open to all students, not just NAHS members. 
 
The cafeteria is open for lunch! Please join us at lunch. Emuna Kosher is offered daily. We also have a cart on 
the front lawn that does cash sales. 
 
Wednesday – Fresh Brothers Pizza, Jersey Mike’s, and 3 meal choices: spaghetti with meatballs, veggie burger, 
mac and cheese 
 
Thursday – Subway, Nagila Pizza, and 3 meal choices: BBQ chicken, cheeseburger, mac and cheese 
 
Friday – El Pollo Loco, Pick Up Stix, and 3 meal choices: beef soft tacos, pesto pasta, mac and cheese 
 
Take on the role of being a United Nations delegate and resolve major world problems!  
The 3rd annual BH Model UN Conference is right around the corner, December 8th from 8:30 -1:30 at BHHS! Sign-
ups available in Ms. Frutschy’s room (202). All students are welcome. Get experience now to use at other 
conferences, including our upcoming trip to UC Berkeley. 
 
Are you interested in a Military Career? 
 
Representatives from the Armed Forces will be on campus next week to share information regarding scholarships 
and training programs.  
 
Tuesday December 4th   Army     10am     Career Center, Rm. 292 
 
Math Contest:  It’s time to sign up for the AMC10/AMC12. Take $2 and your student ID to the student store by 
Dec. 14. Don’t miss this great opportunity to do some creative mathematics. It also looks good on your college 
application! The contest will be on Feb 20, 2013 in the morning.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
Club Presidents—Please be sure that you are posting your club meetings in the daily bulletin so that interested 
students are aware when and where you meet.  Remember, in order to stay active on campus, you must have at 
least one meeting a month 
 
LET YOUR VOICE BE HEARD!!! VATW is accepting literary entries in any language and English in poetry, short 
story, essay, humor, caricature, etc. Submit your writings to Dr. Ramsey in Room 238 or place them in her 
mailbox at the Main Office. Deadline for submissions is on Wednesday, December 12, 2012
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
BHHS 2013 Swim Team Try-outs will be held on Dec 18 & 19 at 6 am in the Swim Gym for new and returning 
swimmers. You must attend both days. All paper work must be turned in BEFORE trying out. No paperwork = no 
try out. Questions? Please see Coach Bowie or Fegan in the Swim Gym Area. 
 
Boys tennis tryouts------Dec. 12 and 13th, Wednesday and Thursday, 2 45 pm on tennis courts by front lawn. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Attention Senior Writers: There will be an informational meeting about this year’s Charlie Award for creative 
writing at lunch in Room 122 on Wednesday 12/5, and Friday 12/7. The deadline for all creative writing portfolios 
this year is February 14th; portfolios must be submitted electronically.  Come to the meeting for more information 
about submission procedures and requirements. 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 


